
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Principal: Mr Broadfield  
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Nut Free School - Reminder to all Years 

 

Please do not send your child into school with any nut-based 
 product as a snack or in their packed lunch – this includes products 
 that may contain traces of nuts.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter @oasisasademywoo 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week our fantastic Year 6 pupils have completed their SATs tests this week! Each and 

every one of them has demonstrated their best efforts, and we couldn't be prouder. Well 

done, Year 6! 

In other news, last week four of our students had the incredible opportunity to visit Oasis 

Academy Hobmoor and meet the renowned author, Serena Patel. They had the privilege of 

hearing about her inspiring career journey and even got their books signed. Meanwhile, the 

rest of the school had the pleasure of watching the event through a live video stream. It was 

truly an enriching experience for everyone involved. 

Additionally, we celebrated the king's coronation last week with a special lunch. The hall was 

beautifully adorned in the patriotic colours of red, white, and blue. It was a memorable 

occasion that brought our school community together. 

As a friendly reminder, we kindly request parents to park their vehicles safely around the 

school premises. Ensuring the safety of our pupils is of utmost importance, and responsible 

parking plays a crucial role in maintaining a secure environment. 

Finally, we wish everyone a wonderful weekend filled with relaxation, joy, and quality time 

with loved ones. Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school 

community. 

 
Mr Broadfield 

Oasis Woodview Newsletter 

Friday 12th May 2023 

 

 

 

Spring Term Dates  

Term Starts: Monday 17th 

April 2023 to Friday 26th May 

2023 

Half Term: Monday 29th May 

2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 

2023 

KS2 Sports Day – Wednesday 

21st June 2023 

EYFS & KS2 Sports Day -  

Teacher Training Day: Friday 

23rd June 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 

2023 to Friday 21st July 2023 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here is the link for the May/June Issue of Families Magazine 
 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhammayjune23digital?fr=sOTZkOTYwM
Dk0Mjc 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS & DATES 

 

 

Mental Health Week  - 15th - 19th May 

 

Parent Engagement - Safeguarding - 18th May 

 

National Sports Week – 12th-16th June 

 

Healthy Eating week 12th-16th June 

 

KS2 Sports Day - 21st June 

 

EYFS & KS1 Sports Day – 22nd June 

 

Inset Day – 23rd June – School closed for children 

 

School Diversity Week – 26th - 30th June 

 

Rainbow Day 26th June 

 

YR 6 Residential 10th-12th July 

 

Smiley Riley Day – 14th July 

 

Student Reports – 17th July 

 

YR 6 Graduation Ceremony – 18th July 

 

Parents Evening 19th July 

 

YR 6 Leavers Disco – 20th July 

 

Class Parties – 21st July 

 

Last day of term – 21st July 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://clt987534.benchmarkurl.com/c/l?u=F66D8FB&e=163CE52&c=F118E&t=0&l=78A28B7F&email=7AyYI54XkLME%2FC2EK2jFtjhRpXWjIWuhNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=2
https://clt987534.benchmarkurl.com/c/l?u=F66D8FB&e=163CE52&c=F118E&t=0&l=78A28B7F&email=7AyYI54XkLME%2FC2EK2jFtjhRpXWjIWuhNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=2


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Next week is Mental Health Awareness Week. We will be holding a mindfulness event during the week 

and in celebration On Friday 19th of May, we would love it if  Students could wear green as this is the 

international symbol of mental health awareness. It would also be amazing if anyone could contribute a 

voluntary donation of £1 as this will go to the charity Young Minds, whose mission is to “See a world 

where no young person feels alone with their mental health, and all young people get the mental health 

support they need, when they need it, no matter what. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so pleased that we are starting to see lots of green 

shoots of spring onions and garlic in our school garden.  Once 

the plants are ready to harvest, we hope to sell some of our 

produce to parents from our Market Garden.  The crops have 

been planted by children in our reception classes, so we hope 

to be able to share these with you.  Hopefully we can harvest 

potatoes and herbs as well as the onions and garlic. The crops 

will also be used in our vegan kitchen and hope they can be 

used in our school kitchen too. 

 


